
De: Wong, Penelope (Senator) Senator.Wong@aph.gov.au
Asunto: RE: Chileans stranded in Australia
Fecha: 26 de mayo de 2020, 5:01 p. m.

Para:

Good afternoon,
 
RE:      CHILEANS STRANDED IN AUSTRALIA
 
Thank you for bringing your situation to our attention and for your advocacy for Chileans stranded in Australia.
 
Senator Wong has received a significant volume of correspondence and contact on this issue. She is concerned about Chilean citizens stranded and unable to return home to Chile in the
wake of the COVID-19 outbreak.
 
We have brought the situation of Chileans stranded in Australia to the attention of the Office of the Minister for Foreign Affairs, Senator the Honourable Marise Payne, and requested that
the Australian Government engage with the Chilean authorities as a matter of urgency to help ensure safe return home.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
OFFICE OF SENATOR THE HONOURABLE PENNY WONG
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